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Event Details 

Title of the Event Workshop on “Machine Learning: Regression 
Problems” 

Date of the Event 22nd January, 2022 

Timings 10AM onwards 

Target Audience All CSE, IT, BCA, BCA-Cloud, and MCA students. 

No. of Students 45 

Mode Online 

Platform ZOOM 

Coordinator Ms. Divya Singla 

Resource Persons Dr. Hari Singh, Assistant Professor (Sr. Grade), 

JPUniversity (JUIT),Wakanghat Solan, Himachal 

Pradesh, 01792-239296 

 

 

The Department of Computer Applications organized a successful workshop on "Machine Learning: 

Regression Problems " on January 22, 2022. The event commenced with a warm welcome by Ms. Divya 

Singla, the coordinator, who introduced the esteemed resource person, Dr. Hari Singh, Assistant 

Professor Senior Grade at JP University, Solan, and outlined the session's objectives. The workshop 

was conducted virtually via Zoom which attracted over 80 participants from various branches including 

CSE, IT, BCA, BCA-Cloud, and MCA.  

Dr. Singh provided a comprehensive overview of AI techniques, progressing from basics to advanced 

topics with a focus on predictive modeling. He explored autonomous learning approaches, engaging 

students in thoughtful discussions. The highlight was hands-on experience using cloud-based platforms, 

allowing participants to apply theoretical knowledge practically. Students and faculty actively 

participated, gaining valuable insights into real-world applications. The workshop equipping attendees 

with skills for future innovations in computational analysis. The event successfully prepared 

participants for the evolving landscape of data-driven decision-making across various domains. 

The Head of the Department concluded the session with heartfelt appreciation, acknowledging Dr. 

Singh's expertise and invaluable contributions. He underscored the importance of hands-on learning in 

cutting-edge fields, highlighting how such experiences enhance students' understanding and 

preparedness. The closing remarks reflected on the workshop's success. The vote of thanks served not 

only to express gratitude but also to inspire continued exploration and engagement with emerging 

technologies among participants. 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pic.1 Dr. Hari Singh explaining to students about Supervised and Unsupervised Learning.

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      Pic.2 Dr. Singh presenting Google Colab to run commands in python

 

                     

 

                

 

 

 










